EVENT NOTICE - Wednesday, October 23, 2024
Fargo Public School District #1

The following information is for media outlets for the purpose of assigning staff coverage to the event.

CONCORDIA FOOTBALL PLAYERS TO VISIT EAGLES FIRST GRADERS

Instead of playing on the gridiron this Friday, Concordia College football players will be playing
on the playground at Eagles Elementary School.

WHAT: Concordia Football Players Visit
WHEN: Friday, October 25 from 12:20 p.m. to 1:10 p.m.
WHERE: Eagles Elementary School, 3502 University Drive South

CONTACT:  Dr.Jennifer Jung, Eagles principal, jungj2@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.3904 for
more information.

About 15 freshman members of the Concordia College football team will visit Eagles Elementary
School first graders for recess and lunch this Friday. The Cobbers will aim to promote
sportsmanship and be positive role models for the first graders.

In preparation for the visit, the first graders have been working on playing fair, including others,
and exercising their bodies during recess. They will be able to show off these skills to their
collegiate counterparts as they play together.

After recess, the football players will join the first graders for lunch. Each table in the lunchroom
will have at least one football player sitting with them for the day. As they dine together, the
students will have the opportunity to chat with the players, learn important lessons from their
visiting mentors, and enjoy each other’s company.
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